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I am writing in support of SB 951, in support of medical professionals making medical 

decisions that matter most to patients. I do not want private equity firms and the like 

influencing my doctor, who should have nothing but my best interest in mind. And I 

want my doctor legally protected if she speaks out about managed care influences 

that force doctors to make decisions that run contrary to her best judgment. 


